Statewide Initiatives

From:

D'Arcy Straub < dstraub@ecentral.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 17, 2012 2:01 PM

To:

Statewide Initiatives

Cc:

Andrea Gyger

Subject:

Re: Staff Drafts - Proposed Initiatives 79 & 80

Hi Steven,

I went through this process a couple years ago and made an assumption about the process. Only now -- after reading the e-mail you sent out Friday -- do I realize the law has changed and the other proponent needs to be present at the hearing. This is not possible as he's out of town. The situation doesn't seem to be curable on our end. As such, please withdraw initiatives 79 and 80, or at least pass along to the board that we won't be at the meeting tomorrow. I apologize for the inconvenience.

D'Arcy Straub

---- Original Message -----From: <u>Statewide Initiatives</u>

To: D'Arcy Straub
Cc: Andrea Gyger

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 9:37 AM

Subject: Staff Drafts - Proposed Initiatives 79 & 80

Good day!

Attached are the staff drafts for proposed initiatives #79 and #80. Please feel free to call or email with any questions. My contact information appears below.

Thank you,

Steven Ward Colorado Department of State Elections Division 303-894-2200 x6318 steven.ward@sos.state.co.us